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Summary

The appended presentation is intended to provide an update on the Early Pregnancy 
Assessment Unit (EPAU) at Queen’s Hospital, as previously requested by the Committee.

Recommendation(s)

The Health Scrutiny Committee is recommended to note the update provided and 
following the presentation, discuss any issues that need further exploration with the 
BHRUT representatives.

Reason(s)

This report is for noting and allows the Committee to put questions to the officers 
presenting the report. 

Public Background Papers Used in the Preparation of the Report: None

List of appendices:

 Appendix 1: Early Pregnancy Assessment Unit (EPAU)
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